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From: Mark Sommerville
Sent: 26 October 2023 16:33
To: rmoss@swindon.gov.uk; sbcdc@swindon.gov.uk; inquiryappeals@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Cc: emma.geater@countrysidepartnerships.com; emma.gillespie@countrysidepartnerships.com; Owen Thornton; Emily Porter
Subject: Formal Notification of Intention to Submit Appeal - Lotmead Farm, Swindon (ref. S/23/0438)
Attachments: Lotmead, Swindon - Pre-notification of appeal 26.10.23.pdf

Dear Swindon Borough Council and PINS,                     
 
Please find attached pre-notification of Countryside Sovereign Swindon LLP’s intention to submit an appeal against non-determination of planning application (LPA ref. 
S/23/0438) at Lotmead Farm, Swindon. Our client will be proposing that the appeal is determined via a public inquiry.  
 
This appeal will be made on or following 10th November 2023.  
 
Please can you confirm receipt of this email. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mark 
 
Mark Sommerville MA (Hons) MSc MRTPI   
Associate Director 
Planning  
  
Savills, Embassy House, Queens Avenue, Bristol, BS8 1SB 

  Tel : +44 (0) 117 910 0356 
  Mobile  : +44 (0) 7807 999 390 
  Email : MSommerville@savills.com 
  Website : www.savills.co.uk 
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